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05 September 2018 

Mr. Lucas West, Environmental Protection Specialist 
AND Ms. Barbara Coria, Financial Specialist 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Subject: Request for additional time, Amzak Pit, M2003-003 Succession of Operators 
 
Dear Mr. West: 

As we have discussed, and I understand the situation, there are two items 
necessary to complete the Succession of Operator of the Amzek Pit from Consolidated 
Constructors to Richardson Construction Kemble Excavation JV (RCKE): 
1. Updated third-party financial warranty documents, required from Consolidated 

Constructors. 
2. Updated documentation regarding significant manmade structures. 

 
We have again hit the deadline for completing these actions, and while progress 

has been made, we need an additional extension.  This letter requests an extension to 
that deadline, for reasons explained below.  WASTELINE Inc. and RCKE have been 
working to obtain this documentation, but continue to be delayed and thwarted by 
unanticipated and unusual circumstances. 

Consolidated Constructors is getting their paperwork in order, and we are in 
frequent contact with them to get that submitted to Barb. 

The primary delay continues to be the ownership of the fenced pad on the 
western edge of the permitted area, on CR-136. We have been able to identify the type 
and status (abandoned) and have sent letters requesting structure agreements from the 
three entities which all claim to be (or have been) owners, but have received an offer of 
an alternative agreement from just one of the three. That alternative agreement has to 
be agreed to by the landowner and not the successor operator. 

Although it is unlikely to take so long, I am requesting an additional 60-day 
extension to obtain this documentation. In addition to the third-party financial warranty 
documents, we may need to request a waiver to the usual process for requesting an 
indemnity agreement, and to proceed directly to an engineering evaluation. 

 
Respectfully, 

 
Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE 

CF: RC, KE Project file: 5174.1 


